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From: HP Boyle <boylehp@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 8:44 PM
To: BCHA Info
Subject: Public Comment for BCHA commissioners

RE: Contract for Ms Noble  
While the compensa on of $120,000 p.a. is significantly higher than the county average wage, hiring her as a contractor 
permits BCHA to avoid paying her benefits.  If this is the intent of hiring her as a contractor, that seems contrary to the 
values of BCHA and the community it serves.  BCHA, as a significant public ins tu on, sets an example for other 
employers.  Is denying its workforce benefits the example it wants to set?  What kind of a message does that send to the 
people it serves? 

Thank you, 

Perry Boyle 
Ketchum 


